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ACRATH’s Companionship Program

Fifteen years ago, the Australian Federal Police asked the Australian Catholic Religious Against Trafficking of Humans (ACRATH), to support a trafficked woman in providing the sort of support that a caseworker could not offer. This was to become ACRATH’s Companionship Program, now a crucial part of the organisation. 

Today, thirteen trained and supervised volunteer Companions offer support and friendship to 34 trafficked women and their 45 children as they face the day-to-day struggles along the journey of healing.  Some of the volunteers have been offering companionship to the same woman for 15 years, others Companion a woman for a short time until she moves on in her life.

The role of each Companion is different, depending on the needs of the woman they are supporting. They listen a lot, they support women through court hearings, finding housing and accompany mothers to parent/teacher interviews to try and achieve better educational outcomes for their children. Through grants and philanthropic donations, the ACRATH Companions have also been able to help women access emergency dental care and 
eye surgery, furniture, computer support, tertiary education, rent assistance, prescription glasses and food. Two ACRATH Companions also offer support to seasonal workers who have come to Australia for a short time to work under a government scheme. This work has been crucial in preventing exploitation of workers. It has also helped those suffering exploitation.

“The Companionship program, which receives no government funding and runs on donations, is unique because it offers victim/survivors consistent kindness without any judgment,” said ACRATH’s Executive Officer Christine Carolan.

Christine said the Companions are also an important link between trafficked people and the policy development that comes from advocacy by NGOs, including ACRATH.

ACRATH released a research paper last year highlighting the Companionship program impact on ACRATH – informing policy, giving evidence to the advocacy work, and deepening awareness-raising and training. This paper can be accessed via our website: https://acrath.org.au/acrath-companionship-program/

We invite you to consider joining us in the Companionship Program and also ask you to consider donating to ACRATH. Your financial support contributes to the elimination of modern slavery and human trafficking in Australia. It also helps provide critical resources and opportunities. Finally, your generosity empowers victim/survivors to rebuild their lives. To donate, please visit: https://acrath.org.au/support-acrath/donate/

If you would like to speak to us further, we can be contacted through our website: www.acrath.org.au or call us on: 9645 5986.
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